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Disability Inclusion Action Planning
1 December 2015 deadline – do I need to submit a plan?
NSW Government clusters required by the Disability Inclusion Regulation to prepare a Disability Inclusion Action Plan are:

· Premier and Cabinet
· Treasury

· Planning and Environment

· Transport

· Education

· Justice

· Ministry of Health

· Family and Community Services
· Finance, Services and Innovation

· Industry, Skills and Industry Development

NSW Public Authorities required to prepare a plan are:
· Australian Museum Trust

· Library Council of NSW

· Destination NSW

Not a lead cluster – what should I do?

Whilst the 10 lead clusters and nominated public authorities listed above are required to prepare a Disability Inclusion Action Plan, other agencies and authorities should consider how they will contribute to the NSW whole of government goal of disability inclusion as expressed in the Disability Inclusion Act 2014.  
Agencies aligned with the 10 lead clusters should choose to either: (1) adopt the overarching departmental plan or (2) prepare a stand alone plan to promote the principles of the Act and to implement strategies to positively impact people with disability as employees or services users.
What should our Disability Inclusion Action Plan include?
These links and resources are available to support agencies to complete their plans:
· NSW Disability Inclusion Action Planning Guidelines 
· NSW Disability Inclusion Plan 
· Resources 
· NSW Disability Council resources
What if we can’t meet the deadline of 1 December 2015?

Agencies should communicate the status of their plans, and what actions are being undertaken to finalise them. This advice should be posted on your website.  It is important to recognise that agencies will continue to develop and refine their plans over their four year life as actions are completed and new issues emerge. 
Where do I submit our Disability Inclusion Action Plan? 

Agencies should submit a copy of their plan to the NSW Disability Council at DisabilityCouncil@facs.nsw.gov.au  
For further information please email NSWDIP@facs.nsw.gov.au
Please note that Local Councils have until 1 July 2017 to fulfil this requirement.

